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My last quarterly report was at the July 18th General Meeting, and my next report 

will be at the December 12th General Meeting. 

General Day to Day 

I will be separating the Harbormaster position from the MFC portion for clarity on 

specific tasks performed. 

Harbormaster 

In my role as harbormaster, I spent my time monitoring activities at the dock, 

beach, and boat harbor. I worked with different charter captains and other 

community members to try to locate the missing anchors and lines in Bullmoose 

Cove. I have continued the regular maintenance schedule on the City’s floats. I 

also completed training for use of the City’s Bobcat in anticipation of moving fish 

waste from the boat harbor to the DRC once the Gustavus Fish Waste Disposal 

Station (GFWDS) is up and operational. I also did other work required by the 

Mayor and City administrator. 

Marine Facilities Coordinator 

In my role as Marine Facilities Coordinator (MFC), I have been working on 

updating the signage in our marine facilities. I have gotten a scoping document 

and funding approved for looking into getting a work skiff for the City’s marine 

facilities department. I also got a scoping document approved for the continued 

removal of debris from the Salmon River Boat Harbor. I have been working with 

Western Marine to ensure that the rest of the repairs to the steel float are 

completed. I am also working with Fairweather Construction to get the wooden 

floats moved back into the river this month. We also received our Bear resistant 

fish waste container this month. I am working on a plan to have the GFWDS 

completed in time for next year’s summer season. So far this year we have 102 

private vessels and 27 commercial vessels registered with the City. I have 



removed 616#’s of trash and 312#’s of recyclables from the Beach receptacles. I 

have also been working with community members to try to come up with a plan 

to make the unused City floats in the Boat Harbor more accessible.  

 

Additionally, I was able to do maintenance work for other departments with 

direction from the Mayor and City Administrator. 

 

Completed by BPS 10/05/2022. 

 

 

 


